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11 FORMER ST LEONARD'S RESIDENTIAL HOME FOR THE ELDERLY, ST LEONARD'S 
TERRACE AND MENZIESHILL HOUSE RESIDENTIAL HOME FOR THE ELDERLY, 
DICKSON AVENUE (AN271-2005) 

 
It is reported that, for operational reasons, the former St Leonard's Residential Home for the Elderly, 
St Leonard's Terrace has been closed for some time and Menzieshill House Residential Home for the 
Elderly, Dickson Avenue had recently closed following the construction of the new Menzieshill House. 
 
As the Social Work Department has no further use for these buildings, it is recommended that the 
buildings be formally declared surplus to requirements and that the Director of Economic Development 
be given the remit to dispose of the properties. 
 


